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Forthnet S.A. 

 

HELLENIC TELECOMMUNICATIONS & TELEMATICS APPLICATIONS SOCIETE 

ANONYME (hereinafter “the Company”) informs the investing public of the completion 

upon mutual agreement of its cooperation with Messrs. Gregory Tsougkrianis, 

Consumer Services & Business Development Executive Director, and Gregory 

Katsogiannis, Corporate Affairs & Communication Director, as they leave the Company 

today. 

 

The Company thanks Messrs. Tsougkrianis and Katsogiannis for the long cooperation 

and wishes them personal happiness and good luck with their next professional steps.  


